## Ft Oglethorpe Kiwanis Newsletter October 11 2013 2-12

The Fort Oglethorpe Kiwanis met at Hutcheson Medical Center on October 11 at noon.

We had 7 members in attendance. Dwight Watt presided.

After having lunch the group went to Barnhart Circle and the 6th Cavalry Museum and saw the tank and some of the re-enactors for "Remembering Our heroes" as arranged by Chris

There has been a suggestion that we go as a group one Thursday or Friday night for a social to eat at the new restaurant at McLenmore Cove and enjoy the fall colors and fellowship. Think about it and when would be good. We would each pay supper and spouses etc. welcome.

Dwight is in charge of this coming week's meeting.

Remember the Honeycutt on 10/22

Tell someone about Kiwanis and invite them to visit us.

## **Upcoming events**

Honeycutt Golf Tournament October 22

Special program on the evening of October 21 at Renaissance for the 30th celebration of the match.

Governor visit will be November 14 in Chattanooga. We need to make reservations by November 8. Let PR know you are attending. Cost per person is \$25

If you have items for the weekly newsletter send them to Dwight at <a href="mailto:dwight@dwightwatt.com">dwight@dwightwatt.com</a>